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THE WHITE HousEk

WASHINGTON

Sheila,

Bill Brockett came by today
and I made copies of these
clippings from Oregon.

I've had a call from
Sports Illustrated wanting to
know how they got along & when
we'll know if it "took." Bill
tells me they got along fine
& will probably know about
mid-Sept. He also said he
would do any interviews you
thought advisable, although

didn't want to play it,qamf\\
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JANE W. POULTON
“BROOKSFIELD FARM"

ROUTE 2, BOX 368
BLACKSBURG, VIRGINIA 24060
AReA CODE 703
TELEPHONE 552.42904

Decegber 21, 1975

Miss Sally Quenville

Office of the Press Secretary to the
First Lady

The White House

Washington, D.C., 20500

Dear Ms. Quenville:

When I talked to you in November about the possibility of interviewing Liberty
you said you would put me on hold until this month. I had thought I might get
to see the dog during the winter months but an illness in my family has made it
impossible for me to make any travel plans for the next several weeks.

I am very disappointed and I hope that things will clear up in the spring and
I will write you again at that time.

As I may have told you, I have published about sixty articles now and most of them
about dogs and their people and I wanted very much to do a story on the companion
dog in the White House. Liberty has the most important companion dog job in the
country and it would make a nice story.

I am hoping to start drawing together my material for book form and had hoped

to include some observations on White House dogs--particularly the present occupant.
So I hope very much I can stay oan 'hold" for a few wazeks until things are more
favorable for my travelling.

Sincerely yoiiiz;ZZ;3
S,
e 744‘;2:>

(Mrs. John F. Poulton)
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